
From: Andre Wright <Andre.Wright@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2025 2:02 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: CDA Participation in James Beard & IPW event 

  

Hello Steve, 

  

As part of the Choose Chicago agreement, CDA was a sponsor of IPW. As a part of the sponsorship, I 

represented the CDA at the James Beard Impact Awards luncheon on Sunday, June 15. 

  

Please reach out if you have any questions. 

  

Andre Wright  

Projects Administrator – Customer Experience 

Chicago Department of Aviation 

 

O'Hare and Midway International Airports 

10000 W. O'Hare Avenue 

Chicago, IL 60666 

Office: (773) 894-3798; Cell (615) 509-2373 

Email: Andre.Wright@cityofchicago.org 
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